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17/09/2022  13:45:492022/0612/P COMMNT Ms O Pepovic I'm the owner of 10 Fitzroy Park and I'm writing in regards to the planning application

2022/0612/P which is concerning the boundary wall between 10 Fitzroy Park and 4 fitzroy close.

The wall is listed and in the conservation area.

Our entire boundary is made out of brick wall and it's been like this for over 70 years.

The owners of 4 Fitzroy Close have demolished the wall in april 2021 without seeking a consent from the 

council.

They have subsequently built a wooden fence.

The new fence is completely out of character with the rest of the wall boundary and ruins the feel and nature of 

a listed building.

They have stated that the original wall was less then 2m. They claim it was 1665mm in height which is 

completely inaccurate.

The original wall was min 2m high which can easily be proved by measuring the neighbouring wall which is of 

the same height. 

I'm happy to provide the proof and/or access to the site should the planning officer like to visit and investigate 

in order to assess the wall height.

I object to this retrospective planning application and only to be granted if the wall is rebuilt in it's original style, 

size and with like for like materials.
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